

----- Forwarded message -----

From: **SABOD Status Secretary** <sabodcomps@icon.co.za>
Date: Fri, Apr 3, 2020 at 9:53 AM
Subject: *****BOTG UPDATE*****
To: Beverley Ross <battle.of.giants@gmail.com>
Cc: Chantal Riviere de Klerk <chantal@dance-illusions.co.za>

Hi Everyone

We hope this email finds you safe and well.

Under the extreme uncertain circumstances that we face as we all start day 8 of lockdown throughout the country, we have decided to leave the entries for Battle of the Giants open until further notice.

This being said, we ask that all studios do the entries that they are planning to enter for the BOTG competition on the 25th-28th June 2020. We are trying to assess the amount of entries we will be having. Should there be any other issues we cannot foresee at this point, or if the dates have to change again, we will of course allow studios to remove entries and adjust their entries accordingly. We understand that some parents are unable to commit to any entries at this time.

We are just keeping you in the loop of what we are doing. Please don't pay any entry fees into the battle of the giants account, should you have already done so and the competition is cancelled, your entry fees will be refunded.

Be safe everyone 😊

Kind Regards

Tracy